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On May 17th, 2025, Sight Sciences proudly launched its first-ever InSIGHTful Academy Live in the vibrant city of Nashville. This 
inaugural event welcomed an outstanding group of residents, fellows, and recent graduates from 16 academic institutions for a 
day designed to educate, connect, and inspire.

A Vision for the Future of Eyecare

The InSIGHTful Academy program is built to support the next generation of eyecare professionals by offering a collaborative, 
hands-on learning experience that goes beyond traditional education. Through real-world insights, expert mentorship, and 
practical labs, participants gained a deeper understanding of interventional glaucoma and its growing role in modern clinical 
practice.

An Action-Packed Agenda

The day began with breakfast and a welcome session followed by a deep dive into the evolving landscape of interventional 
glaucoma care:

• Setting the Stage – Modern Glaucoma Care
• Interventional Glaucoma in Practice
• Surgical Case Reviews – Roundtable Discussion
• The Pseudophakic Patient: Harnessing the Interventional Mindset
• Didactic Review of the OMNI® Surgical System
• Hands-On Skills Lab

The day concluded with closing remarks, followed by a lively evening dinner at The Diner Nashville—offering a chance for attendees 
to relax, reflect, and forge new connections.

Thanks to an Incredible Community

We are deeply grateful to the 2025 InSIGHTful Academy class for their energy, engagement, and passion for advancing eyecare. 
A special thank you to our distinguished faculty—Drs. Jella An, Matt Brink, Reena Garg, and Nina Goyal—and our program chair, 
Dr. Nathan Radcliffe, for shaping this impactful experience. We’re also grateful to Bryn Mawr Communications for their invaluable 
partnership and contributions.

Looking Ahead

InSIGHTful Academy is more than a single event—it’s a long-term investment in the clinical and professional development of 
eyecare professionals. We are excited to continue building on this momentum and to keep offering unique, valuable experiences 
that empower the next generation of glaucoma specialists.

Stay tuned for more highlights and upcoming events. For more information, contact us at glaucoma@sightsciences.com.
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